LGBT films to be shown at
LTCC

The goal of the OutWest Film Fest featuring LGBT films from
around the world is to educate and bring awareness about the
LGBT community.

There will be two blocks of short films on Sept. 21. The first
block is a 45 minutes. “Coming Out” is geared more toward
education and begins at 6pm. The second block is also 45
minutes. “Proudly Living” is more for older audiences. It will
start at 7pm.

The movies will be shown in the Duke Theatre at Lake Tahoe
Community College.

Tickets are good for both. A portion of ticket sales will be
donated to the LTCC Foundation earmarked for the Tahoe Pride
Equality Scholarship. Tickets are $10 for adults and $7 for
students and are available online.
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